Subject: Repositioning of The Hampstead Figure, ref. 2018/2340/P

Dear Mr McClue

1 feel concerned about the issue raised by Janine Sachs in the Camden New Journal of 7 June (1 don't
know Ms Sachs).

As she suggests, the mound opposite Swiss Cottage Library would be a better position for The
Hampstead Figure than behind the sports centre. The sculpture is of historic importance as an
integral part of the Civic Centre site (1964) and should be seen more clearly. It would probably be
less visible on the Adelaide Road side.

As a Camden Tour Guide,* T followed the Mayor’s Charity Walk in 2016, with Cllr Naz Shah, which
included the sculpture in relation to the Civic Centre. I believe it deserves to be featured on the
same basis in future Swiss

Cottage walks.

Thank you for your attention.

Yours sincerely

H (*writing in personal capacity)
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